T Fag
BTy -9900Y%¥%

RAJ NIWAS
DELHI-110054

Vinai Kumar Saxena
Lt. Governor

D.O. No.: RN/2025/2 &
Dated:9 .01.2025

MESSAGE

I am happy to know that the Faculty of Dentistry, Jamia

Millia Islamia, is publishing its first-ever Annual Yearbook.

That they have attained 8™ rank in the NIRF Rankings is
encouraging and demonstrates their commitment to leadership
and quality in oral healthcare education. I am informed that they
are establishing new standards, empowering communities, and
influencing the dental care through awareness generation. This

Yearbook is a testament to their diligence.

I congratulate the Faculty members and students for their

efforts for this accomplishment and convey my best wishes for

the future endeavors.
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